#APA2018: Decision Has been Made on Your Poster Proposal To Division-45

Hector Adames hadames@thechicagoschool.edu

Fri 1/19/2018 9:38 PM

Inbox

To:Kayla Phillips <kbp0013@tigermail.auburn.edu>;

Cc:Nayeli Chavez < NChavez@thechicagoschool.edu>;



Dear Colleague in Training,

Thank you for submitting the poster proposal titled:

Black Graduate Students' Experiences at a Predominately White Institution

for presentation at the 2018 APA Convention, to be held in San Francisco, California from August 9-12, 2018. After careful consideration, we are pleased to inform you that your proposal has been accepted for the upcoming convention. Congratulations!

Please be assured that this decision was the result of careful blind review by two raters, with the Program Committee providing additional reviews in the case of discrepancies. The high number of proposals submitted to Division-45 programming this year helped to ensure that our process remained a competitive one.

You are receiving this email because you are listed as the primary contact. We would request that you notify any coauthors about the status of your proposal. Please forward this email to them.

Thank you for the submission and for your interest in Division-45. We look forward to seeing you at the convention. Congratulations, once again.

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector Y. Adames

Dr. Nayeli Y. Chavez-Dueñas

Division-45 Scientific Program Co-chairs for #APA2018

#RadicalHealing 2018

Please use our official hashtag to communicate and share your thoughts and excitement regarding the 2018 Division-45 Presidential theme!!!